
  

   

 

 
21 June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Dangerous Behaviour at the Railway Station 
 
We have been contacted by railway station staff, informing us that Bishop’s boys have been 
standing forward of the line on the platform as trains approach and making a game of touching the 
train whilst it is still moving. 
 
Station staff have spoken to the students who have been observed behaving in this way, but I feel 
that it is important to let parents know as well.  
 
If your son catches the train to school, please remind him of the importance of maintaining a safe 
distance from the platform edge and not engaging in silly or risky behaviour when the train is 
approaching. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
 


